


Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms. _____________________________________,

Enclosed with this letter is a written report of the special education evaluation that was recently conducted for your child.  This written report is held in a confidential file that is kept in the office of Sumner County Educational Services at 2612 N. A St, Wellington, Kansas, 67152.

In the past, this record was available to the parents upon request.  Recent changes in Federal Law require our sharing of this report with you, as noted on the Consent form that you signed prior to evaluation.  These are protected files; parent consent is required for release of any confidential information.  You have rights of access to this information. 

We are pleased to be able to provide this service for you and your child.  If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at 620-326-8935.

Sincerely, 

School Psychologist
